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The hospitality for the February 2020 Representative Meeting was a success in many ways. Without the kind support from members of Hospitality Committee and from other members and attenders pulling together it would not have been possible. The committee stands grateful and humbled by the support of our dear Friends. Judith Amundson and Ben Bootsma took care of the registration. Lloy Cook did most of the grocery shopping (from Costco) and Judith added in items as needed. Jordan Kerr, Mary Newberry, Judith Amundson, and Leigh Turina took care of setting up, serving, and clearing up with the help of a number of other supportive Friends.
Our supply of groceries lasted through the weekend. We had ample food left over from the catered lunch: we might have been safe with one order of the chilli. TMM Friends kindly donated items for the Friday evening potluck after a last-minute call out and rush to ensure we would have enough food. Our special thanks to John Gell and Sandra McCallum! 
Breakfasts for the Friends staying in Friends House were self serve, using items purchased by Hospitality Committee. The Saturday lunch was catered by Out of This World Cafe. On Saturday evening Friends went out local restaurants on their own. Friends House provided a list of nearby establishments with directions and descriptions. 
Hospitality Committee has a list of the food purchased with notes about estimates and quantities, which will be useful for future events. Our financial report is brief: we had a budget of $650 for food. We spent about $190 on groceries and the catering bill was $489.40 (including a tip), for a total of $684.40. We collected $451.00 from Representative Meeting Friends. 
Representative Meeting Friends expressed their great appreciation for the food, accommodation, and warm welcome they received from Toronto Friends. Again, my thanks to everyone who helped.

